
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Consideration of an Intergovernmental Agreement with the DDA-Legal 

Submitted By: Michael Williams 

Date Submitted: September 26, 2022 

Work Session Date: October 3, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: October, 2022 

Background/History: 
 
The staff is recommending that the City enter into an intergovernmental agreement with the DDA to memorialize the 
operating relationship between it and the City. 
 
The agreement outlines the obligations of the City with respect to staff support for the DDA and the DDA’s use of city 
facilities.  It also provides that the DDA is responsible for its own financial management of its affairs. 
 
This agreement is an update of the existing IGA that was agreed to between the Development Authority and the City 
in 2018. 
 

Cost: $ N/A Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

The DDA’s existing obligation to supplement certain City salaries in the Department of Economic Development is 
included in this agreement. 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval of the IGA. 

 


